
In 2019 construction got underway for Delphin Downs, a new 72-unit affordable housing 
development in the Westside area. All units will be 2-bedroom and rents will be targeted to 
residents with incomes between 40% and 60% of the area’s median income. The project is expected 
to be completed in fiscal year 2020.
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